
 

 

LICENSING ACT 2003 MINOR 
VARIATION OF PREMISES LICENCE  

 
 

Notice is hereby given that on 14 August 2024, WM Morrison 
Supermarket Limited, applied to Melton Borough Council for a 
minor variation of the Premises Licence in respect of premises 
Morrisons, Vale of Belvoir Shopping Centre, Thorpe End, Melton 
Mowbray, LE13 0XY.  
 
The proposed variation is:- 
 
The proposed variation is to approve minor alterations to the 
layout of the premises in accordance with the plan deposited with 
the Licensing Authority. 
 
Any representations regarding this application must be received 
in writing by:- Licensing Authority, Melton Borough Council, 
Licensing Department, Parkside, Station Approach, Burton Street, 
Melton Mowbray, LE13 1GH. Telephone: 01664 502502. Email: 
licensing@melton.gov.uk  no later than 29 August 2024 stating 
the grounds for representations. 
 
The register of Melton Borough Council and the record of the 
application may be inspected at the above address or via 
www.melton.gov.uk  
 
It is an offence knowingly or recklessly to make a false statement 
in connection with an application. The fine for which a person is 
liable on summary conviction for the offence is unlimited. 
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